## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** Keep Aberdeen Moving

From: Maria Pia

**Sent:** August 9, 2020 10:10 PM

To: <a href="mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>

Subject: Keep Aberdeen Moving

My husband and I are opposed to the city of Hamilton's plan to reduce Aberdeen Avenue between Dundurn street South and Queen St. from 4 lanes to 2 this fall and adding parking lanes on each side.

It's already difficult to make a left hand turn especially at rush hour traffic.

Parked cars will only make this more difficult.

We support the KEEP ABERDEEN MOVING initiative.

Mary and Peter Mauro